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NOTICE OF CITY OF RINGOLD  
DISTILLED SPIRITS RETAIL LICENSE APPLICATION 

 Notice is hereby given that on February 7, 2022 the City of Ringold will begin accepting 

distilled spirits retail applications to be entered into the lottery drawing. The application deadline 

will end at the close of business, 5:00 p.m. EST, on March 11, 2022. The application fee is $300.00. 

 
 
 

This 27th day of January, 2022 
 
 
 
Mayor Nick Millwood 

 

 

 


